
 

 

Online Safety 
Keeping children and staff safe online is a vital part of safeguarding and contributes 

towards us meeting our whole school safeguarding obligations outlined in Keeping 

Children Safe in Education.  All the children at St Thomas’ C of E Primary School are 

taught about online safety as part of the curriculum.  We strongly believe in the 

importance of giving children the facts and knowledge they need to stay safe online 

and when using social media.  Here you can find out the latest advice on how to use 

the internet and new technologies safely and responsibly. You can also find a range 

of practical resources, news and events. If you have any individual questions then 

please contact the school office and ask to speak to the Headteacher. 

Useful Links 

Online safety Guidance for Parents 

Childnet 

UK Safer Internet Centre 

Get Safe Online 

Child Exploitation and Online Protection (CEOP) is a police agency 

tackling child abuse on the internet. This website includes a unique facility that 

enables parents and young people to make reports of actual or attempted abuse 

online. http://www.ceop.police.uk/ 

 

https://swgfl.org.uk/resources/online-safety-guidance-for-parents/
https://www.childnet.com/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/
https://www.getsafeonline.org/
http://www.ceop.police.uk/

